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Dear Provider: 
 
Now you can help your patients on the Aetna Better Health of MI Healthy Michigan Plan 
(HMP) achieve better health by completing the required health risk assessment (HRA) 
together: 

• Patient completes parts 1-3 
• Your office completes part 4  

 
Completing the HRA ensures that your patients continue to receive the best care and 
remain eligible for benefits coverage with HMP.  
 
Complete the HRA requirement in 4 easy steps 

1. Watch the one-minute video. 
2. Get the form online and ask your patient to fill out parts 1-3. 
3. Complete part 4. 
4. Fax the form back to 1-866-889-7572. 

 
We know your time is valuable. Because this requirement is so important, you’re eligible to 
receive a $50 incentive for each new HMP patient. Just keep in mind that the checkup and 
completed form are within the first 60 to 150 days of enrollment. Providers can receive the 
incentive if the HRA is received by Aetna Better of Health MI within the members one year 
eligibility cycle.  
 
Get answers to your questions 
Need more information? We’re here to help. Just call 1-866-782-8507. 
 
Thank you for being a part of the Aetna HMP provider network. Together we can help your 
patients pursue their health goals, big or small.  
 
*Please note beginning 4/1/2018 HRA forms may be submitted this way 
 
Fax to 517-763-0200 (MDHHS) 
CHAMPS: The Health Risk Assess form can be submitted and viewed in the CHAMPS system 
via the Health risk Assessment Questionnaire Web Page.  
 
To access the HRA form online, visit michigan.gov/healthymiplan and click “After 
Enrollment” on the left side of the page.  
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